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There has been an enormous negative effect on myself and my local community’s ability to 
move around our area to shop at Randwick to visit local cinemas travel to the city, brought 
about by the huge cut to bus services in my area. Also bus shelters 
are being removed! Why? Are we to stand by a pole and wait for a bus now in all weather? 
The changes wrought have been extreme to say the least, I now have ONE bus at my local 
bus stop instead of 5 or 6 going to various parts of the east of Sydney. This has been a 
massive blow and there is no justification for it. I don’t live on the tram line so I can’t be 
forced onto that service, so now I have to combine a bus with walking or change to another 
bus. Please investigate and act for the community. 


